
 

 
 

 

                                    
 

 

We are delighted that you are worshipping with us today. We strive to be a 
warm, welcoming place for you to glorify God. We encourage you to please fill 
out a visitor card found by the hymnals in the pew and place it in the offering 

plate as it is being passed. To find out more about First Reformed Church, stop at 
the Information Center in the Narthex, or visit our website: www.sibleyfrc.org. 

 

 
 
 
 

9 am - Cornerstone Service  
• No Children & Worship 

___________________________________________ 

10:10-10:50 am   

Coffee Fellowship & Prayer Time  
• Sunday School is on break until Fall 

• Coffee Fellowship in the Fellowship Hall 
• Prayer Time with the Elders in Pastor’s Office 

___________________________________________ 
11 am - Open Door Service 

Join us for a time of praise and worship by use of  
contemporary music, prayer, scripture and a Bible Talk. 

• No Children and Worship 
___________________________________________ 

 

Message Title: “Creating Spaces to Engage Our Neighbors” 
Today’s Scripture: Matthew 25:31-46 PG: 1540 

JUNE 9, 2019 

 

Offerings for June 2, 2019: General Fund -$7190; Benevolent Fund-$505; 
Building Fund-$200; Banquet-$60; VBS-$50; Camp Costs-$755; Village-$100; 
HS Remnant Youth-$50; MS Remnant Youth-$50. 
Special offering for June is The Banquet 



 

 

Sunday, June 9: 
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue the series, “Won’t You Be My Neigh-

bor...Creating Spaces to Engage our Neighbors.” We thank the VBS students 
and Leaders for sharing your music with us this morning. 

• 2:00 pm: Secret Sister Reveal in Fireside Room. Remember to return your 
SS Forms to the Information Center by today! 

Monday, June 10: 
• 7:00 pm Administrative Meeting 
• 7:00 pm Women’s Bible Study will meet for their last lesson before break 
Tuesday, June 11: 
• 8:30 am: Chickadee Quilters 
Wednesday, June 12: 
• 6:30 pm MS Remnant will meet 
• 7:30 pm HS Remnant will meet 
Friday, June 14: 
• 2:00 pm: FRC is in charge of BINGO at Sibley Specialty Care  
Saturday, June 15: 
• 9:00am-Noon: Service Saturday. Be the hands and feet of Jesus to lend a 

hand to those in need. 
• Wedding Ceremony for Collin Van Diepen and Lexi Zomermaand 
Sunday, June 16: 
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue the series, “Won’t You Be My Neigh-

bor...Truly Living Differently.”  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Fri. in June: 2:00 pm FRC is in charge of BINGO at Sibley Specialty Care 
June 17: 9:00 am Faith Bible Study will meet 
 4:00 pm Patience Bible Study will meet 
 6:00 pm Elder/Deacon Meeting 
 7:00 pm Full Consistory 
June 22: Cody Hurlburt and Kristen Witt Wedding Ceremony 
 

 
 

The Secret Sister Reveal will be held on Sunday, June 9 at 
2:00pm in the Fireside Room. New Secret Sister forms are in 
your mailboxes and will need to be returned to the Information 
Center by June 9. Thanks for participating Sisters! 

 

Attention Prayer Warriors: We will soon be implementing a new prayer group 
at FRC. This prayer group will be done through an app on your cell phone. Each 
day you will receive a Bible verse along with a prayer concern. You will also be 
able to submit prayer requests to the app group as well. If you are interested 
in this unique opportunity please sign up on the Information Center. If you 
want more information, please see Pastor Luke. 
 
Service Saturday, June 16th from 9am-Noon: We are called to be the hands 
and feet of Jesus and next Saturday we have that opportunity. We have been 
collecting small work requests from the congregation as well as community 
members which we will accomplish next week. This is an excellent way to 
shower our neighbors with God’s love. Please use the sheet located on the 
Information Center to get signed up to help! 
             

        Announcements From 
 
 

• Attention parents and adults of First Reformed Church: This summer we 
are looking for people willing to host youth group night at their home! The 
commitment is 6:30-8:30 every Wednesday. We would like to get a rota-
tion. Questions? Please see Josh for more details and sign up at the Infor-
mation Center!   

• Adult women of First Reformed Church: We are in need of at least one 
lady to join the High School Work Trip from July 6th-14th. Please see Josh 
if this works for you!   

• Remnant is looking for more leaders/sponsors to join the team for the 
2019-20 school year! If you would like to serve the youth group in either 
junior high or high school please let Josh know!  

 

FRC is  responsible for BINGO at Sibley Specialty Care  
Fridays in June. Sign up at the information center to help out. 



 

 

The First Presbyterian Church of Sibley Summer Meal Program for children of 
the community begins Monday June 10.   Meals will be served from 11:30 a.m. 
to 1 p.m., Monday through Friday, with the exception of holidays, from Mon-
day, June 10 - Friday, August 16 in the old Fellowship Hall.  The Presbyterian 
Church is asking for help with this outreach opportunity. If you feel led to help 
out with food or volunteer time please sign up on the Information Center or go 
to the link below to sign up http://sibleypresby.church/summer-lunch-program. 
 

MCCALLUM MUSEUM SUNDAY SUMMER SERIES:  “Depression Era Memories” 
Join us on June 9 & 23 at 2:00pm for the overview of the Depression and the 
effects in regard to meal preparation, gardening, canning and baking. Refresh-
ments will be served. Free Will offering proceeds will go towards the New 
building project... Farm Shed. Museum Hours: Tues & Thurs 2pm-4pm; Sundays  
1:30-4:30. 
 

Everyone is invited to help celebrate Country View Manor’s 50th Anniversary 
with a root beer and cookie social on June 9th from 2-4pm. 
 

The monthly Fishes & Loaves meal is being held in the Sibley First Presbyterian 
Church fellowship hall on Saturday, June 15, at 6 p.m., games beginning at 5 
p.m.  Baked potatoes, with loads of toppings, asparagus, and rhubarb desserts 
will be served.  All are welcome!  There is no charge or freewill offering.  
 

Free Food Available:  The Food Bank of Iowa mobile pantry will be distributing 
food on Tuesday, June 11th from 4-6 p.m. at the Sibley Christian Reformed 
Church at 115 Maple Dr., Sibley.  If you or anyone you know could use some 
help with food, please come.  Please bring your own bags, baskets, or boxes to 
carry your food.  

 

Kids away at camp this week 
June 10-14th 

Will Althoff  (Wilderness Camp) 
Blake Loerts (Wilderness Camp) 
Codie Wynia (Take Me Fishing) 

 
 

 

Message Title: “Creating Spaces” 
Today’s Scripture: Matthew 25:30-45 PG: 1540 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://sibleypresby.church/summer-lunch-program


 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten,  
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783).   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
 permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like in-
cluded, please contact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Tracy Den Beste, 

Dutch Kruger, Harold Schram, Lois May, and Wally Scholten. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist

-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenCley, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es. 

 

Prayer Requests 
Please continue to lift Dave Kleinwolterink, Michael Block Jr., Mike Block Sr., 
Ed Meendering, John Vos, Cavell Van Westen, and Mike Kraayenbrink up in 
your prayers as they continue to deal with health issues. Pray for strength and 
healing for them as well as a sense of God’s presence in their lives. 
 
Please keep campers: Will Althoff, Blake Loerts, and Codie Wynia in your pray-
ers this week.   
 
 

Congratulations!! 
Congratulations to Alan and Lacey Julius upon the birth of a daughter, Sayla 
Jo. Sayla was born on May 28, 2019 and was welcomed home by big brother 
Witten. May God bless this new little life.  
 
 

Words of Thanks!! 
We are so thankful to all of our wonderful givers. Thanks to you, our church 
camp expenses have been met and our camp bill will be able to be paid in full. 
May God bless you all richly! 

 
 

 This Week: 

June 9 

Next Week: 

June 16 

Corner-

stone  

Greeters: 

W: Ray & Ellen Schram 
M:   Ted & Eileen Schutte 
E:     Verlyn & Donna Smidt 

W: Donna Sterler & LaVonne Prins 
M:   Dave & Lesa Stofferan 
E:     Bob & Gladys Tiedeman 

After 

Church 

Greeters: 

SE:  Marcus DeBoer 

C:    Ron Dykstra 

SW: Pastor Luke 

BE:  Josh Lucas 

BW: Harold Ernst 

SE:  Henry Fisher 

C:    Lennis Harberts 

SW: Ed Harskamp 

BE:  Pastor Luke 

BW: Josh Lucas 

Prayer 

with the 

Elders: 

Cornerstone: Dick Oldenkamp 

Open Door:  Bill Hartzell 

 

Cornerstone: Harold Ernst 

Open Door:  Greg Kosters 

 

Children 

and  

Worship: 

Children and Worship  

On break until Fall. Have a great  

Summer!  

Children and Worship  

On break until Fall. Have a great  

Summer!  

Nursery: 9:00 am:  

Pam Vande Hoef & Jill Boeke 

Sunday School: 

On  break until Fall. 

11:00 am:  

Angie Ackerman & Heather Tangeman 

9:00 am:  

Lesa Stofferan & Jodene Kruse 

Sunday School: 

On  break until Fall. 

11:00 am:  

Karen Honken & Amy Dykstra  

Library: Imogene Rasmussen Janice Runia 

Coffee: Curt & Peg Van Kley Duane & Pam Vande Hoef 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 or 712-260-7246 
Hours: Mon, Thurs., Fri. 8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues & Wed 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. 

Bulletins are printed on  
Thursday morning.*** 


